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Trevor used to love playing at Ashridge and even renamed the Spike Bar  “the Merlot Suite” 
as it was not rare to see a glass of Merlot being used as a warm up before the round!  
This did save the walk to the practice fairway!!! 
 
In Trevor’s memory, we are offering you the chance to play golf at Ashridge, which quite often 
features in the top 100 courses in the UK.  
Ashridge Forest was one of the famous deer hunting areas of King Henry VIII and you are very 
likely to see deer on the course. 
 
We have 50 places for this occasion which starts with breakfast at 0800 and ends with a 
carvery lunch in the dining room. Teams of four can enter as well as individuals who we can 
team up with others. The cost per person is £99 (non refundable) and includes everything as 
above.   
Dress code can be found on the Ashridge Golf Club web site as well as the directions to get 
there.  
Jackets and ties will be essential for lunch in the dining room. www.ashridgegolfclub.ltd.uk 
 
This is an important day to help raise funds for the achievement of our goals.  We need a 
further £100,000 to fund the Bowel Cancer Screening Research Project which is running in 
Trevor’s name at the Queen Mary University of London. We have already funded the first 
£100,000 and we now need the balance. 
Prizes will be awarded for teams and individuals. 
 

Booking Form 
 

 
Names in team with handicaps (if you are less than four just fill in the names and we will put 
you in a team) 
 
1………………………………………………………Handicap…………………. 
2………………………………………………………Handicap…………………. 
3………………………………………………………Handicap…………………. 
4………………………………………………………Handicap…………………. 
 
Please return this form with cheques (£99 per person) in favour of Trevor Collins Foundation 
to 
Brenda Collins, Belmont House, Belmont Road, Chesham, Buckinghamshire HP5 2EJ 
Please call 01494 786827 if you have any questions. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the day. 


